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Dear Families and Students,

Like many of our students, it is about to be my first day of school in Avon, having started as our superintendent at
the end of the previous school year. I want to take this opportunity to express my grarimde for the support that I
have received from our faculty/staff, our parents/famOies, our smdents, our town officials, and our community
members. I am honored to lead Avon Public Schools, and I wiU continue to do everything I can to serve the
smdents, families, and members of our community. As a product of public education and a family who taught me
that anything was possible with hard work and a good education, I truly believe that all of our children can be
successfulif we provide them with the right tools. Our standard must be excellence in aU that we do if we are to
ensure that our young people graduate from high school ready to compete in the global economy the 21st cenmry
brings us.

My frrst few months as our new superintendent has givenme the oppormnity to take a look at where our district
has been, where we are, and where we want to be. Through interviews and meetings with staff, parents, smdents.
Board of Education members, town officials, and community members, I have been gathering the necessary data
and information to devise a plan for our district's future. I intend to take the lead in having us define a common
future and a common course to get us there, based upon our common goal: to provide everysmdent in Avon with
an exceptional education.

And, while I haveplungedinto the meetings and interviews necessary to implementthe entryplan I have
described, the day-to-day work has continued, fuU steamahead. It is both an exciting and a busytimein our Avon
Public Schools. And of course, we are completing aU of the usual tasks to ready each school to open on August 28.
Specialty Bus Company has made available for youyourchild's bus information by visiting theirwebsite:
www.infofinderi.com/ifi/?cid=STI4DVDGA581. Please revisit the website on the morning of the first day of
school for any last minute revisions due to new enrollments.

I look forward to meeting many more of you, and to hearing your perspectives, ideas, and questions. Please feel
free to introduce yourselfto me at anyof the board meetings, at the September PTO meetings I wiU attend at each
of our schools, or any timeyou see me in town. In addition, I will continuemy "Community Chats" at our Avon
Free Public Library: the first one for this schoolyear wiU be Thursday, September 20,2018 from 3:00 - 4:00PM
and upcoming dates wiU be posted on ourwebsite. Of course, youcanreach me at 860-404-4701. My dooris
always open.
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